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January 10, 2022 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eleni Kounalakis 
Lieutenant Governor, State of California 
2443 Fillmore Street #300 
San Francisco, CA 94115 
 
 
Dear Lieutenant Governor Kounalakis:  
 
On behalf of the California Statewide Law Enforcement Association (CSLEA), 
and our 7,000 public safety professionals, it is my pleasure to inform you that we 
have endorsed your campaign for re-election as the Lieutenant Governor of 
California. Your commitment to serve the State of California, and work over your 
past term as Lieutenant Governor to uphold public safety, makes this endorsement 
an easy decision. We look forward to continuing our work together for years to 
come.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Alan Wayne Barcelona 
Special Agent, DOJ 
President, CSLEA 
 

 

 
 
Association of Criminalists-DOJ 
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Association 
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Association 
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Association of California 
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